
SPECIAL COMMITTEE COUNCIL MEETING 
– S223 SUBMISSION HEARING,  
CONSIDER AND RECOMMEND
Wednesday 17 June 2020, 10.30am 
Council Chambers, Leongatha

The Meeting which commences at 
10.30am will hear those who elected 
to speak to their submissions until 
12.00pm. At this time the Meeting will be 
adjourned. 

When the Meeting recommences at 
12.45pm, Council will consider and  
recommend submissions to the  
2020 - 2024 Council Plan and Proposed 
2020/21 Annual Budget.

Whilst COVID19 Pandemic restrictions 
are in force, access to the live stream will 
be the ‘open’ component of both parts of 
this Meeting. 

WORKS THIS WEEK
To see a list of works that Council will be  
undertaking this week, please visit our website: 
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/works

CONTACT US
9 Smith Street, Leongatha
03 5662 9200
council@southgippsland.vic.gov.au
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au
www.facebook.com/ 
southgippslandshirecouncil

Please note: Our customer service centre is  
currently closed due to COVID-19. Payments 
are not available to be taken over the phone at 
this time. BPAY and online payments are still 
available. If you need to make other  
arrangements regarding new applications, 
payment extensions or repayment plans please 
call us.

COUNCIL MEETING 
Wednesday 24 June 2020 (Meeting No.446) 
2.00pm - Council Chambers, Leongatha
 
Whilst COVID-19 Pandemic restrictions are 
in force, access to the live stream will be the 
‘open’ component of this Meeting. 

EXPRESSIONS OF INTEREST
Expressions of Interest to present to and 
submit questions to Council are still invited. 
During the COVID-19 restrictions Council has 
adapted its usual open sessions, the Council 
Business Team will make contact with those 
parties who register an Expression of Interest. 
View details at  
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/ 
councilmeetings

Please contact the Council Business Team on  
5662 9200 should you require assistance with 
any aspect of Council Meetings.

Applications for 2021 three-year-old and
four-year-old kindergarten enrolments close
soon. The cut-off for next year’s applications 
is 30 June.

If you have a child who will be ready for  
kindergarten next year, you can sign them up 
via Council’s central enrolment process.

Simply head to the enrolment website and 
nominate your top three kindergarten  
preferences before 30 June. Children will then 
be allocated into kindergarten programs in 
accordance with State Government Priority of 
Access guidelines. Where demand for a  
program exceeds the number of places  
available a waitlist will be created in  
partnership with kindergarten providers.           

Centralised enrolment helps to ensure that the 
maximum number of children are able to  
receive their kindergarten preferences through 
a fair process. 

Parents/guardians are encouraged to start 
their enrolment as early as possible as a 
range of supporting information will be  
required.

If you would like more information about the 
central enrolment process or to make an  
application please visit  
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/ 
centralenrolment 

Apply Now For 2021 Kindergarten
South Gippsland Shire Council News

TO OTHERS
SOUTH GIPPSLAND

Share Kindness!
Since we are all experiencing  
challenges that COVID-19 brings it is 
important that we stay kind to one  
another and give our support to others.
Share an act of kindness you have  
given or received: 
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/bekind


